
 

 

 

 
           Notice to Competitors 

Wednesday 12 March 2025 
Afternoon pursuit and Twilight Races 

                    
The race committee have made the decision to postpone the afternoon 
pursuit and the twilight race for today. 
 
 
Rationale:  

 A strong wind warning is current for Port Phillip. 
 The BoM forecast has forecast squalls to 42 knots possible in the 

late afternoon and early evening. These squalls are associated with 
the Southerly change. 

 Weather models and advice from the BoM show the Southerly 
change impacting the top of the bay between 1630 and 1900 this 
evening with winds gusting above 30 knots. 

 
 
 
 
 
Owen Church 
Sailing Administrator 
12 March 2025 
1030hrs 
 
 


